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Public Works and Infrastructure Committee

From: Caullyn Godfrey <caullyn@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 14, 2016 9:28 AM
To: Public Works and Infrastructure Committee; Councillor Jaye Robinson; Councillor 

McMahon; Councillor Perruzza; Councillor Moeser; Councillor Lee; Councillor Holyday; 
cc; Mayor Tory; bikeplan

Subject: Fwd: Riverdale Cleaners in Support of Bike Lanes on Danforth

Dear PWIC esteemed members, Council, staff, and Mr. Mayor 
I own Riverdale Cleaners, a new business at Broadview and Danforth. In the time we've been open, I have 
noticed a significant percentage of my customers arrive by bicycle. I would not have believed customers 
dropping off, and collecting dry cleaning by bicycle if I didn't see it for myself. I think it is important to include 
Danforth Avenue, and Broadview avenue to the bike lane pilot. I know I will see an increase in sales revenue. 
In the space of 5 pick up trucks, which may park for a few hours in front of my store, we could have parking for 
50 or more bicycles, and a free flowing dedicated cycle lane - that is a lot of customers for me, and my 
neighbours. Let's make it easier for us to do business! 

PS, we'd also love more bike parking :) 

Thank you, 
Caullyn Godfrey 
Riverdale Cleaners - Professional Wet Cleaning 
746 Broadview Avenue 
647-343-4494 

PW13.11.127


